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Friday 17th June 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Many thanks to everyone who supported our Summer Garden Party, we raised an amazing £1000.77! Also, 
thank you for supporting our Big Playground event, this raised £37.85 for the NSPCC. 
 
Sports Day 2022 
Sports Day will take place on Monday 20th June at 9.15am, weather permitting. Please make sure that your 
child comes to school in their PE kit and wearing suitable footwear that day. All children will need to bring a 
bottle of water to school to keep themselves hydrated throughout the morning. Please also remember to 
send sun cream and a hat in case it is hot. 
All children must wear their Skegby Junior Academy uniform PE kit. Football shirts/kits should not be worn. 

Please enter by the gate in the parent car park. I would like to remind everyone that smoking and vaping 
are not allowed on school premises, this includes the parent carpark. 
For safeguarding reasons, all children need to stay on their side of the track and not join you on the 
parent side.  
 

 
Reporting a Child’s Absence 
If your child is too ill to attend school, please call the main Academy Office, before 9am, to let us know. The 
phone lines are often very busy before school begins so please leave a message. Please do not use the 
Dojo messaging service to report a child’s absence as the admin staff do not have access to this and 
teachers cannot check messages when they are teaching. 
 
 

Dojo Messages 
Many parents use the Dojo messaging service to keep in contact with their child’s class teacher. This is 
really useful and thank you for doing so. However, I need to remind everyone that there is a restriction on 
the hours in which this service is available, in order to allow teachers quality time in the evenings and at 
weekends with their families. If you need to contact a class teacher, please do so between 7.30am and 
5.00pm, Monday to Fridays only. Many thanks for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Cycle Helmets 
If your child comes to school on their bike or their scooter, they need to wear a helmet to keep them safe. 
Helmets can be stored safely in the school office; children can hand them in as they go into school and 
collect them at the end of the day. 
 
Website Re-organisation 
We have recently updated our website and moved some information regarding your child’s learning. 
Children’s homework and knowledge organisers, for the current term, can now be found in the Pupils 
section and curriculum letters to parents are now in the Parents section, under Letters to Parents. We feel 
they will be easier to locate now they are not in the curriculum section, alongside other documents. 
 
Diary Dates – See overleaf 
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Monday 20th June – Sports Day 
Monday 27th June – Year 2 Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th June – Archery Workshops 
Thursday 30th June – Skipping Day 
Friday 1st July – Science Day 
Friday 8th July – Year 6 Theatre Visit 
Monday 11th July – Year 5 Visit to Go Ape 
Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th July – Transition Days 
Wednesday 27th July – The Academy closes for the Summer break 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday for 
Sports Day.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


